
Thursday, May 5 2022 
Announcements 

Yearbook 

Hey Dons:  The last order of our Yearbook is almost 
completely sold out.  No more books will be purchased.  There 
are 18 left!  If you have been waiting for the right time, it is 
now.  Please go to yearbookforever.com to purchase before 
they are all gone.  After May 23rd they will no longer be 
available online and you will need to purchase in person with 
cash.  The price will increase to $100 on May 24th.  So stop 
delaying! 
 
 
 
DONS:  This year the Yearbook Class is throwing our first 
ever SIGNING PARTY!!  You’ll be able to pick up your book 
after school and enjoy some time with all of your friends 
getting your book signed.  We will have food for sale, 
throwback music, memorabilia, a photo booth and more.  
Admission is free with the purchase of a yearbook, so buy 
yours now at yearbookforever.com. 

This week we celebrate Teacher Appreciation Week.  We want 
to thank our teachers for everything they do!  We want you to 
know that you are loved and appreciated.  Thank you for your 
hard work and dedication, it does not go unnoticed. 
 
Students:  Have you heard of the School Site Council?  We 
need three student reps for next year to attend monthly 
meetings and provide the student perspective on various 
issues.  The School Site Council includes staff, parents and  
Mr. Pratt.  The student reps should be articulate, outspoken 
and good listeners, with the ability to represent multiple 
student groups on campus.  Interested?  Come to ASB this 
week for details. 
 
Hey there!  Yes you!!  Are you currently taking Integrated 
Math 3 or higher?  Do you need community service hours and 
are good at Math??  Come tutor your fellow DONS during the 
summer.  Mrs. Ligutom is currently accepting applications to 
be a summer school Math tutor.  Pick up an application in 
Room 605 during Brunch or Lunch. 

Boys Varsity Baseball vs Chino 
  @ Chino - 3:15 
 
 
 
 
Girls Varsity Softball vs Academy & Careers Exploration 
  @ Academy & Careers Exploration - 3:15 
   
 
 

Sports 

Congratulations to the new NAMI Club officers for the 
2022-2023 school year!  President Jay Ulloa, Vice 
President Melina Barrios, Co-Secretary Julissa Torres and 
Andy Nguyen, Treasurer Jerille Delim, Public Relations 
Anh Nguyen and Historian Gaby Aragon!  Looking 
forward to your leadership in the upcoming year!  Be 
well!! 
 
Just a Reminder:  If you are interested in playing chess or 
learning how to play chess, come to Room 610 at Lunch on 
Fridays.  Everyone is welcome to join. 
 
C.S.F. will be holding officer elections for the next school 
year.  Elections will be held TOAY during Lunch in Room 
506.  Members MUST attend in order to vote. 

Clubs & Activities 

Seniors 

Attention Seniors:  The Baldwin Park Unified School District 
offers a commendation which students may earn upon  
graduation from high school for their biliteracy skills.   
Qualifying students receive a Medallion, a Certificate and a 
Seal on their diploma.  If you qualify to receive the Biliteracy 
Recognition Seal, you must submit a completed application to 
your counselor by May 17th.  Applications are available in the 
Counseling Office. 
 
Seniors:  Make your graduation day even more memorable by 
recording a message your guests will listen to as they wait for 
graduation to begin.  You have the option to record your own 
message and upload it, or sign up to record your message on 
campus.  Deadline for ON CAMPUS signups is Monday, May 
9th.  A flier with sign-up links is posted in your Senior Google 
Classroom, on Instagram and on our SV Dons website.  If you 
have any questions, please see Ms. Daniels in Room 414. 
 

  

 

 

 



Faculty Section 

Group C has duty this week 

Please Release The Following 

Girls Varsity Softball 

@ 11:15 

Boys Varsity Baseball 

@ 1:15 

Athletics 

Thursday, May 5, 2022  

Congratulations to Badminton for getting the winning 
chickies in Prelims!  Great job Varsity and JV.  A special 
congratulations to Mark, Grace, Destini, Vyona, Anqi, 
Yingyi and Alfred for earning medals!! 
 
Attention All Athletes:  If your season of sport is complet-
ed and you still have a uniform and or equipment, please 
turn in these items immediately so you won’t be billed.  If 
your season of sport is about to finish, make sure you turn 
in everything to your coach.  Bills are coming our soon to 
all athletes who still owe equipment and uniforms. 
 
Attention Student Athletes:  Every single student athlete 
must be cleared through Mrs. Garcia, the Athletic  
Director, if you are planning to do any kind of summer 
practice, leagues, lifting, etc.  All athletes must start the 
2022-2023 school year with a NEW and up to date  
clearance packet.  A new packet constitutes anything 
turned in from May 1, 2022 and on.  This packet will cover 
the student athlete the whole year long, no matter what 
sport you play.  All packets for summer must be turned in 
by May 27th in order to play summer anything. 
 
We will be hosting three days for physicals here at S.V. in 
the field house: 
 *Tuesday, May 17th:   3:30pm - 6:00pm 
 *Wednesday, May 18th:  3:30pm - 6:00pm 
 *Thursday, May 26th:   3:30pm - 6:00pm 
$25 for all S.V.H.S. students.  Please come prepared with 
$25 cash and a completed athletic packet.  Athletic packets 
can be found in the Athletics Office, Room 321.  Do not 
wait, please plan accordingly. 
 
Good luck to our Softball team as they take a far drive to 
San Bernardino as they take on Academy & Careers  
Exploration today in 1st round of CIF Play-Offs. 
Gool luck to our Baseball team as they take on Chino at 
Chino in the 1st round of CIF Play-Offs. 
Good luck to our Track runners, jumpers, sprinters and 
throwers on Saturday at CIF Individuals. 
Lastly, good luck to our ranked boys swimmers:  Steven 
Olvera, Gabriel Castillo, Milton Gutierrez and David Soto 
who will be competing in Swim finals on Saturday as well. 
Gooo Get’em Dons!! 


